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Subject: FASAB Issues its Annual Report and Three-Year Plan - DOC response

From: Smith, Sean  
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 1:27 PM 
To: FASAB  
Subject: FASAB Issues its Annual Report and Three-Year Plan - DOC response 

Good afternoon,  

The Department of Commerce has reviewed FASAB’s Annual Report and Three-Year Plan and has no 
comments on either document.   

Thank you,  

Sean Smith 
Staff Accountant 
U.S. Department of Commerce 
Office of Financial Management 

Integrity | Inclusiveness | Excellence 
           Our OCFO/ASA Core Values  


